STPIS 2025 call for papers

We are delighted to invite you to the 11" International Workshop and Conference on Socio-
Technical Perspectives in IS (STPIS’25) that will be held at the Institute for Sociological,
Political and Juridical Research, Ss. Cyril and Methodius University, North Macedonia.

e Submission deadline - June 1st 2025
e Workshop dates - 17th-18th September 2025

More information: https://stpis.org/

STPIS is a Workshop and Conference that focuses on the importance of Socio-Technical
perspective in practice and research. A socio-technical perspective sees an organization as a
combination of two components — a social and a technical one. The real pattern of behaviour
in the organization is determined by how well these parts fit each other.

STPIS is a long-standing professional and academic workshop and conference, held annually
for 10 years, dedicated to advancing the understanding and application of Sociotechnical
Approaches in the fields of Information Systems, Organizational and Management Sciences,
Human Resource Management, Cybersecurity, including Systems Sciences and Cybernetics.
The conference provides a forum for scholars, researchers, and practitioners to share insights,
explore new approaches, and discuss the challenges and innovations in Sociotechnical
Practices.

We invite contributions for:
e Professional Practices,
Industrial Research and Practices,
Academic Research,
Case Studies and work-in-progress/posters are also welcome.
PhD and PG Research, proposals for roundtable discussions as well as professional
and practitioner oriented non-academic contributions.

Call for papers: https://stpis.org/call-for-papers/

Papers accepted for the workshop and conference will be published in the STPIS
proceedings, subject to author registration and payment. As with the previous editions of
STPIS, we are planning to produce proceedings on-line via CEUR services, and index the
volume in DBLP, Google Scholar, Scopus, CiteSeer/CiteSeerX, etc. For Scandinavian
researchers, the publisher is in the Norska systemet rated as level 1 (which is the highest level
for the conferences and workshops), as well as in Finnish JuFo system as level 1.

Papers that have been presented at the workshop will also be considered for further
development and publication in the Complex Systems Informatics and Modeling Quarterly
Journal. More information about the journal is on: https://csimg-journals.rtu.lv

Marija Topuzovska Latkovikj & Peter Bednar, on behalf of the organizing team.
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